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Dear Brass Group Members

I am inviting you to our next brass group rehearsal scheduled for Monday 8 February at 6.00 pm. Please download
your parts to Pirates and Slaidburn (attached) if you are missing them.

Matthew Morgan is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94133554281?pwd=ck9jNmorYzVMK1RGd2tvcUtERVpwdz09

Meeting ID: 941 3355 4281 
Passcode: 308974

I look forward to seeing you then.

Best wishes

Matthew Morgan
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